
 

CONSULTATIVE MEETING BETWEEN CESSP AND SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

MANAGEMENT  

 

 

 

Centre for Self Sponsored Programmes, CESSP Director prof. Julius Ogeng’o visited the school 

on 8th April 2015. 

 

This was a consultative meeting between the Dean school of Business Prof. Aduda ,Associate 

Dean  Mr. CN Kariuki , and chairmen from the School : Prof. Munyoki, Dr. Njihia and  

Mr.Ondigo. 

 

 The Director CESSP was accompanied by Mr. Ogari and Mr. Ndunge 

 

 

 Others present were Mr. Bernard Mwangi and  Mr.Kivindu 

 

 

Discussion  

 Students statistics 

 Financial performance  

 Fee collection modalities 

 Opportunities for growth  

 Programm promotional activities  

 Critical  improvements 

 Vital steps / in making payments claims  

 Feedback  

 

 

 


